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Mission: Reverse Island’s Population Decline

The Petition Has Been Certified ! !
Just Received This Statement From the

       Folly Beach City Administrator
The signatures submitted for Save Folly’s Future petition have
been confirmed by Charleston County.  This will trigger an
ordinance, matching the proposed language, to be placed on the
December 13, 2022 Council meeting. City Council will have the
option to vote on the ordinance or to send it to a vote of the
public. If Council decides on an election, the City will work
with Charleston County to hold the vote as quickly as possible.

 Last month the Mayor asked that residents refrain from
flooding city council members with emails related to STRs.
There is no need to send any more.  They got your message.
    It would appear all parties, including the city council,
want the same thing, a citywide vote.  Expect the City
Council to vote on Dec 13th to recommend that our proposed
ordinance go to Referendum.


